
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           10 November 2017 10:00
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from Cormac Bohan
 
Name: Cormac
Surname: Bohan
Email:

ess:

 
 
Message:
I wish to reiterate that Drogheda should be made a Primary Development Centre in the NPF (sub 0578). If
not a Drogheda / Navan / Dundalk primary development triangle should be formed in the North East
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